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October 15, 2015 
 
Via Email  
 
Southeast Alaska Conservation Council 
224 Gold Street 
Juneau, Alaska 
99801 
 
Attention: Ms. Malena Marvin 
  Executive Director 
 
Dear Ms. Marvin: 
 
RE: Correction of Publishing Error, Location of KSM TMF on Map Contained within the 

Fall Issue of RAVENCALL  
 
With respect to your fall issue of the RAVENCALL magazine, I want to take this opportunity to 
point out a publishing error that is contained within the “Water  Knows No Boundaries” map that 
is presented on pages 6 and 7 of the magazine.  On this map, the location of the KSM TMF (#7 of 
the map legend) is identified as being located in the Unuk watershed, while the KSM Project (#9 
of the map legend) is identified as being located within the Bell Irving watershed.  That is 
unfortunately incorrect, as the KSM TMF is located within the Bell Irving watershed which does 
not flow into Alaska.  The KSM mineral deposits are located on tributaries of the Unuk River 
(Sulphurets and Mitchell creeks), which does flow into Alaska.  We request a public correction of 
this error as such misinformation does a disservice to the provision of accurate information 
regarding the KSM Project.   
 
I have attached a copy of the publically available Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency’s 
Comprehensive Study Report for the KSM Project to this letter for informational purposes.  The 
KSM project components, including location, are clearly identified within Figures 2.1.1 and 2.1.2, 
pages 5 and 7 respectfully, of this document.    Furthermore, this document, highlights that 
Alaska’s transboundary concerns with respect to fish  and water quality were assessed and 
addressed during the independent environmental assessment review for the KSM Project which 
concluded in December 2014 (please refer to the Executive Summary page III and Transboundary 
Concerns page 91 of the document). 
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Thank you for your attention to this important matter and I would be pleased to answer any 
question you or your staff may have pertaining to the KSM Project. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

R Brent Murphy, M.Sc., P.Geol., 
Vice President, Environmental Affairs 
 
RBM/… 
 
Attachments 
 
 
CC Mr. Guy Archibald 
 Coordinator 
 Inside Passage Waterkeeper Alliance   
 
 
 Mr. Kyle Moselle 
 Large Mine Coordinator 
 Department of Natural Resources 
 State of Alaska 


